
 

Southwest Hills Residential League 

P.O. Box 1033 

Portland, OR 97207 
 
www.swhrl.org                    swhrl@swni.org 

 
Dear: Portland Bureau of Transportation     Thursday, March 12, 2015 
 
Subject:  South West Hills Residential League Public comment on TSP priorities 
 
The SWHRL board has voted to endorse the following TSP projects for funding.  This list is in 
order of priority to the neighborhood.     
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Thank you for excellent service to the residents of this great city and please consider the unique 
geographical challenge of the SW Residential Hills Community when prioritizing funding for 
Pedestrian, Bike, Public Transit and Motorists.   
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Sean Baioni 
1717 SW Myrtle St. 
Portland, OR 97201 
SWHRL Transportation Chair 


